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Under embargo until 00:01 Wednesday 28th November 2018 

Industry hails Government commitment to develop CCUS by mid-2020s    

 

 Government publishes much anticipated action plan on CCUS Deployment   

 Industry welcomes Government recognition that action is needed now to develop 

the first project by the mid-2020s 

 

Today the Government have confirmed that the first carbon capture usage and storage 

(CCUS) project in the UK could be operational by the mid 2020s as part of a new Action Plan 

announced at the world’s first international CCUS Summit.  

The Carbon Capture and Storage Association (CCSA), the trade body for the CCUS industry in 

the UK, has welcomed the news. If deployed at scale in the UK, CCUS technology could 

boost regional growth in our industrial heartlands, create a world-leading green industry 

and drive deeper decarbonisation across the UK economy, in particular in the harder to 

reach sectors like heavy industry, heat and transport.  

Luke Warren, Chief Executive of the CCSA, said:  

“These are exciting times for those developing CCUS in the UK, and this announcement 

represents an essential step forward for this vital industry.  

If we are to have any hope of meeting our existing climate change targets, let alone 

achieving net zero emissions, we must support the commercialisation of CCUS today. The 

Government’s announcement in Edinburgh recognises the need for urgent action, with a 

commendable commitment to develop the first project by the mid-2020s as a first step 

towards having the ability to deploy CCUS at scale.  

The Government have today stepped up and shown global leadership by committing to this 

ambitious and deliverable action plan. We look forward to working with Government over 

the next year on how to deliver a number of regional CCUS clusters that will be needed to 

achieve commercial scale deployment.” 
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Notes to Editors  

For media enquiries please contact Judith Shapiro on 020 3031 8750 or email 

judith.shapiro@ccsassociation.org     

To find out more about the Carbon Capture Storage Association (CCSA) please visit the CCSA 

website at http://www.ccsassociation.org/.  

CCUS, or Carbon Capture, Usage and Storage, is a low carbon technology which captures 

carbon dioxide (CO2) from the burning of coal and gas for power generation, and from the 

manufacturing of steel, cement and other industrial facilities. The carbon dioxide is then 

transported by either pipeline or ship, for safe and permanent underground storage, 

preventing it from entering the atmosphere and contributing to anthropogenic climate 

change. 

If you would like more information on CCUS please get in touch using the above details.  
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